
LOCAL DAY OF ACTION ORGANISED BY PALESTINE SOLIDARITY 
CAMPAIGN 

In response to the appalling situation in Gaza, the PSC called for a day of local 
organisation to demand a ceasefire. Closest to Salisbury was the peace vigil in 
Southampton. A reasonable crowd gathered despite the weather, listening to several 
speakers and organisers from the local Palestinian community and others. Chants 
between speeches included ‘Ceasefire Now!’ and ‘From the river to the sea, Palestine 
will be free’. There was a lot of anger around the fact that we have been failed yet 
again by our political leaders, and that neither the Tories or Labour are representing 
the views of the majority of the British public towards the conflict. 
Organisers announced that a coach will be heading up from Southampton to London 
next Saturday (11th), when it is hoped one million people will turn out to demand that 
the genocide stops. 
Check for details at: https://www.facebook.com/southamptonpsc/ 
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